
30th April/1st May 2022 

Monthly Newsletter  

Third Sunday of Easter – Year C 

Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri. 
9.00am-1.00pm Tel: 8205480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website:  www.stlukesparishd15.ie 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 

Mass Times  
Monday 10am & 7.30pm 
Tuesday to Friday  10am 
Saturday Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday 10.00am and 12noon  
Holy Days Vigil 7pm mass 11am 
 

Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Pastoral Worker 
Mr. Peter Siney 
Tel: 089 4614226 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS  
Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 
 
Parish Envelopes  
27/03/22  €490 
03/04/22  €340 
10/04/22  €425 
17/04/22  €500 
24/04/22  €325 
Monthly Standing Orders:  €375 
 
For Diocese 
27/03/22 1st Coll. €65, Ukraine Coll. €495 
03/04/22 1st Coll. €90, 2nd Coll. €80 
10/04/22 1st Coll. €100, 2nd Coll. €95 
17/04/22 1st Coll. €285, 2nd Coll. €280 
24/04/22 1st Coll. €120, 2nd Coll. €155 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
There will be no 10am or 7.30pm mass on 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May. 
We wish you all a lovely sunny and safe  

bank holiday weekend! 

mailto:mulhudoffice@gmail.com
http://www.stlukesparishd15.ie


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Mulhuddart Cemetery Mass  

Sunday 12th June 3pm 
 

St. Luke’s Family Fun Day  
Saturday 4th June 2pm-4pm 

 

LADYSWELL N.S. SEPTEMBER ENROLMENT 
 

Enrolment is now open for Ladyswell NS school year  

beginning September 2022.  Places available in Junior  

Infants, Early Start and all other classes.  For more  

information visit our website www.ladyswellns.ie or call  

01 8204255. 

 

CONDOLENCES 
We extend our deepest condolences to the family 
and friends of Ann Cahill RIP and Jason Fahey RIP 
whose funerals took place in St. Luke’s recently.  We 
also remember Declan O’Neill RIP and Chris Downey 
RIP from the parish who have recently passed.  Our 
thoughts and prayers are with their loved ones at this 
sad time. 

CONFIRMATION AND FIRST HOLY COMMUNION DATES 
 
CONFIRMATION 
Ladyswell NS   - Wednesday 4th May 
St. Luke’s NS   - Thursday 12th May 
Gaelscoil an Chuilinn  - Thursday 19th May 
Educate Together  - Thursday 26th May 
 
FIRST COMMUNION 
Ladyswell NS   - Saturday 7th May 
St. Luke’s NS   - Saturday 14th May 
Gaelscoil an Chuilinn  - Saturday 21st May 
Educate Together  - Saturday 28th May 

UKRAINE COLLECTION 
Message from Mgr Joseph McGuinness, Executive Secretary of the Irish 
Episcopal Conference: Sincere thanks to all who contributed so generously to 
the recent Special Collection for Ukraine. Nationally, this collection has raised 
to date over €3.25 million. The war in Ukraine, and the terrible suffering which 
has resulted, has seen a tremendous outpouring of compassion and generosity 
from our parish communities. Your contributions will bring much-needed relief 
to those in the region whose lives and livelihoods have been devastated. The 
funds raised will be used by the international Catholic Church agency, Caritas 
Internationalis, which is currently operating on the ground in Ukraine and its 
surrounding areas.  We continue to keep the people of Ukraine in our thoughts, 
praying for peace and an end to this appalling humanitarian crisis. 

MINISTER’S ROTA 
Rotas for Readers and Minister’s of the Eucharist for the 
month of May can be viewed on the notice board in the 
church porch. 

MATT TALBOT PILGRIMAGE 
Do you or somebody you know suffer from an addiction? Yes? Join 
us at the Shrine of Matt Talbot in Our Lady of Lourdes Church, Sean 
McDermot Street, Dublin, on Sunday 12th June at 2:00pm-4:30pm, 
where we will pray for freedom from addiction through Jesus. This 
will be a day when Ireland unites in prayer to rid our country from the 
plague of addiction. For more information, 
visit www.matttalbotprayersociety.com or  
contact vita@matttalbotprayersociety.com or (048) 71262894 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to everyone who was in-
volved in and attended our Easter  
ceremonies.  After the past two years it 
was great to see so many people at all 
our celebrations throughout this most 
important  time in the church’s calendar. 
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